
Reminders from Pepper

No need to bring your favorite dishes.  Leave them at home so they 
won’t get lost or broken. Pepper has plenty of nice bowls to share 
with her Pals.

Beds and blankets are a dog’s best friend. Keep yours at home while 
you enjoy Pepper’s cozy beds and blankets during your stay.

Toys can be so much fun! We have boxes full. Some toys are not good 
for everyone, so Pepper makes sure all toys meet safety standards. 
You can leave your favorites at home, safe and sound!

Be sure to bring your leash and use it entering and exiting. You 
never know when a cat or a squirrel will be in the yard trying to 
trick you!

Feeing a little under the weather? Time for your preventatives? 
Meds should be placed in original containers,  well marked with 
name and instructions, and we will make sure to use some of that 
awesome  supercslifragilisticexpealidocious treatment!  

Make sure to bring your food and snacks in a well marked, sealed 
container or bag. It’s important to stick to your diet!  

Double check arrival and departure dates.  Sometimes things change 
and that’s ok. Remember, Sunday’s are Pepper’s rest days, so no drop 
off or pick up. During busy times,  we occasionally have to use our 
overflow friends to make sure everyone has a spot

Timing is everything! Please be prompt with your drop off or pick up 
time. There is usually someone right ahead of you or behind you. 
Keeping the traffic flowing helps everyone be on time.

Finally, check those airline tickets. An early morning departure or 
late night arrival may affect your drop off/pick up dates. Best to 
know ahead of schedule so we can plan and make sure no one gets 
bumped! 


